Minutes of PACT Steering Group meeting on 2nd November 2011
PRESENT: Peter Ward, Richard Wood, Chris Cant, Peter Dicken, Christine Sutherland, Geoff Rockcliffe-King, Nigel Jenkins, Peter Clarke, Maureen Ward.
APOLOGIES: John Bodger.
Breif summary of last meeting's minutes was given as these had just been posted on the website.
Matters Arising:
Film Competition: 
It was agreed that July 2012 would be a realistic timescale for the judging of entries, and that initially everyone should look at Nigel's project proposal and give comments. GR-K suggested a single brainstorming session to agree process and get things started. NJ to kick it off and arrange a date for the session. It was noted that most of the work would be web- based. 
Funding: 
PW reported that EDC had £7000 left for activity events in Penrith which must be used by April 2012 and £230,000 for sustainable community development in the surrounding villages. Agreed MW and PW to send a link out to the mailing list to see if we can find a project to support. 
The SG is not keen to re-introduce membership fees but see charging for events, teaching skills to others, selling things at events, charging for refreshments and looking at turning voluntary and consultancy/advisory work into paid jobs as the way forward.
Speaker for AGM 2012:
 PD has e-mailed ColinTudge but has had no reply yet. CC has e-mailed the person who runs the NT who lives in Alston but has not heard back yet.
Legal Constitution of PACT: 
The group agreed that PACT should be incorporated and PW is to do more research on the best route to take.
DVD for Story Giants:  
NJ and CC are producing this with the 2 Story Giants films, about 200 photographs and some other PACT films on the disc. It was agreed to have a cardboard cover at a cost of approx £185 for 100. P&MW agreed to underwrite this. 
450 copies of the book are being produced with 300 of these to be given away to schools which took part in the project.
The remaining 150 copies are available for PACT to sell, which we could do via the website and possibly at the book launch on 26th November at Penrith Library 10.45 am.
If we managed to sell all 150 this would add almost £2000 to our coffers.
PW agreed to investigate the possibility of getting a temporary unit in the Arcade rent free.
PD suggested getting storytellers to review the book in their newsletter.
MW to produce flyer to put in the 300 free books advertising the DVD and further copies of the book. NJ offered to help with this.
MW agreed to arrange any postage and packing for book/DVD sales.
The Story Giants project has been such a success that the SG felt it would good to look at the possibility of making similar projects in the future - perhaps every two years. PW suggested putting time aside at a future SG meeting to brainstorm this idea. Everyone to think of ideas for 2013 - perhaps a music theme this time. CC offer invitation to Dawn Hurton to SG meeting in the New Year to discuss. Jolly Jarman may be interested in getting involved. 
Car Sharing Club:
The feasibility study has shown that there is not enough interest to make this viable but NJ pointed out that that we should look out for opportunities to progress something like this in the future.
There will be a themed discussion on transport at the SG meeting  on 7th December when Mike Hallam will report on the feasibility study. It was agreed that we should give this event publicity both before and afterwards. NJ will ask person organising cycling project in Appleby would like to come along.
Upcoming Events:
· Food Group meeting 9th Nov 7.30 at Applegarth
· Energy Group meeting 10th Nov 7pm at Applegarth
· Airtightness testing of Applegarth 30th Nov - time to be confirmed by AECB
· SG and Transport discussion 7th Dec 7.30 St Andrews Parish Rooms Cafe.
· No second meeting in Dec and no first meeting in January. This means the next meetings are as follows November 15th, December 7th and January 17th
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